RESOLUTION

Adopted by the University Library Committee
April 24, 1974

The University Library Committee is deeply concerned about the
deficiencies of the University's library collections, a concern
which has been reinforced by the expressed feelings of individual
faculty members as they have become increasingly aware of these
deficiencies.

Because of this concern, the University Library Committee strongly
supports the request of the library that an additional $500,000
per year in appropriated book funds be included as a special item
in the University's budget request for the forthcoming biennium.

The Committee also feels strongly that a high priority should be
given to raising additional private funds for library book
purchases.

The Committee urges the President and other appropriate University
officials to take action on these requests as expeditiously as
possible.




